
 

 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE 
Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles 

100 N. Senate Avenue 
Indiana Government Center North 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Pursuant to I.C. § 9-14.1-2-1(b), the Indiana BMV will hold a public hearing in which 
comment will be taken from the public regarding the consolidation of the 
Sellersburg branch, located at 304 Hunter Station Road, Sellersburg, Indiana, 
47172, into the Clarksville branch, located at 1150 East Lewis and Clark Parkway, 
Suite 104, Clarksville, Indiana 47129.    

 
The Public Hearing will be held at the Indiana State Police Post, located at 8014 
Highway 311, Sellersburg, Indiana 47172 on January 9, 2019 at 5 p.m.   

 

In lieu of making a public comment at the hearing, you may email the BMV at 
bmvpublichearing@bmv.in.gov to express your thoughts on this issue.   
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